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Dear Parent / Carer,  

 

There is such little time left in school but so many interesting and 

exciting things happening at the minute. The thought of 

lockdown and online sessions seems a distant memory for many 

of the children who are thoroughly enjoying the summer term. 

The Lego workshops were a particular highlight of last week with 

so many children enjoying the creative tasks. The range of 

complex models that were made in such a short space of time 

was simply ‘mind-blowing.’  

Tomorrow we I have asked Ailsa Birchenough, who many of you 

will know well (parent and professional photographer) to take 

individual photos of the children. I am hoping the weather co-

operates and we can do this outside. However, the forecast for 

the next few days isn’t great so we will try our best. We are 

unable to offer sibling photos at this time.  

Our Sports Day is planned for Wednesday with infants in the 

morning and juniors in the afternoon. Again, this is very much 

weather dependent so say a little prayer that the rain clouds will 

go away. I am extremely sad that we cannot invite parents to 

see the event this year. The current, local guidance for all 

Cheshire East schools means that we cannot have additional 

adults on site due to the quite alarming rise in transmission rates.  

There are a number of cases locally in our cluster schools with 

bubbles isolating. All I can ask is that parents continue to take 

all sensible steps to prevent transmission including getting 

children a PCR test if they are feeling unwell in any unusual way. 

Please keep family members away from school while you await 

these results because having to send home a class bubble just 

before Sports Day and end of year parties, etc. would be very 

hard for those children to take. Let’s all hope that things are very 

different in September.  

 

Best wishes for the week ahead. 

 

Damien Stenson  
Headteacher 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GOLDEN 
CERTIFICATE

ATTENDANCE 

GOOD TO 

BE GREEN 
VIP 
Values In Practice 

WINNING 
HOUSE 

Reception -  Evie H 

Year 1 -  Isla O-M 

Year 2 - William B 

Year 3 - Luca W 

Year 4 - Noah R 

Year 5 - Connie H-N 

Year 6 - Lillia R 

 
All these pupils gave 100% in their studies last 
week. 

 

Reception – 94.56% 

Year 1 – 94.37% 

Year 2 – 99.31% 

Year 3 – 96.53% 

Year 4 -  99.33% 

Year 5 – 99.27% 

Year 6 – 99.20%    

 

Congratulations to Year 2 class  winners in Key 

Stage One and Year  4 our Key Stage Two 

winners. 

 
 

Reception -  Harry J & Dottie Z 

Year 1 - Oran F 

Year 2 - Charlie K 

Year 3 - Thomas C-C 

Year 4 - Ruby S 

Year 5 - Isobel J 

Year 6 - Lucas P 

All of these pupils kept our Golden Rules last 

week.  
 

 

Our VIP’s this week, proudly wearing the red 

sweatshirts for demonstrating our Christian 

Values, will be: 

Reception  - Liviana B (Perseverance and 

Respect) 

Year 1~ Elliot S - (Honesty) 

Year 2 ~ Rupert S  (Perseverance) 

Year 3 ~ Devon D (Respect) 

Year 4 ~ Pearl M  (Courage) 

Year 5 ~ Harry G (Perseverance) 

Year 6 ~ Freddie K - (Friendship) 

 

Griffin – 345 

Wilfrid – 342 

Mallory – 331 

Green – 316 

 

Congratulations to Griffin our winners for 

the week ending 2nd July 2021. 

5th July 2021 

TIMES 
TABLES & PEN 
LICENCES 
  



HYPl 

OTHER NEWS 
 

Upcoming Schedule of 

Events 

 
W/C 05/07/2021 

05/07/2021 – Maypole Practice for Years 4.5 & 6 

                      After School 

05/07/2021 – Year 4 Swimming (pm) 

06/07/2021 – Individual Photographs (weather  

                      Dependent) 

06/07/2021 -  Year 3 Art Club After School                                

06/07/2021 – Year 5 Samba Drumming (Lunchtime) 

06/07/2021 – WFA  After School Football (Y4 – 6) 

07/07/2021 – Sports Day Infants (am) Juniors (pm) 

                      Weather dependent. 

07/07/2021 – WFA After School Football (Y1 – 3) 

 
W/C 12/07/2021 

12/07/2021 – Maypole Practice for Years 4,5 &,6 

                      After School    

12/07/2021 – Year 4 Swimming (pm) 

12/07/2021 – Fitness and Exercise Day, all Year  

                      Groups (Goodness to Greatness) 

12/07/2021 -  Popcorn Party for VIP Winners  

                       Years 3 and 5 (3.30 – 5.00pm) 

13/07/2021 – Year 3 Art Club After School 

13/07/2021 – Year 5 Samba Drumming (Lunchtime) 

13/07/2021 – WFA  After School Football (Y4 – 6) 

13/07/2021  - Popcorn Party for VIP Winners 

                      Years R, 1,2,4 and 6  (3.30 – 5.00pm) 

14/07/2021 – PTA Opposites Day 

14/07/2021 – WFA After School Football (Y1 – 3) 

16/07/2021 – Year 6 Leavers Service in St Wilfrid’s 

                       9.30am 

 

Second Hand Uniform Sale 

 

The PTA are holding a second hand 

uniform sale on Saturday 10th July from 

10 – 11am in the school car park. The 

uniform will be ages 5-6 and 7-8 so if 

you are looking for any items please pop 

by. 

  
 

 

 
 

                       

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

Used Stamps 
 
Please remember to cut off  your used 
postage stamps and send them into Mrs 
Haselden in the school office. These will be 
sent off  to raise funds for the Air 
Ambulance Trust. 
 
Thank you. 
 

FRIENDS OF MOBBERLEY PTA 
 
The  PTA  has a new page on Facebook 
which lists nearly new Mobberley school 
uniform. Please have a look and message 
the Facebook page with what you would 
like to buy (for a small voluntary donation). 
The items are all in great condition. If you 
would like to donate uniform please make 
sure it is clean and with all buttons and no 
signs of wear or bobbling. 
 
https://www.facebook.com/1002141851739
34/posts/100245185170834/?extid=n6p66
49lrPXjcvJd&substory index=0&d=n 
 
 
FUNDRAISING FOR AFTER SCHOOL 
CLUB 
 
The PTA are fundraising for After School 
Club. Please like and share their page on 
the Calor fundraiding website and donate if 
you can, 
https://communityfund.calor.co.uk/after-
school-club-equipment 
 
BIG PTA RAFFLE 
 
As we are unable to do a summer fair 
again this year we are taking part in the Big 
PTA Raffle. To be in with a chance of 
winning £5000.00 please buy your tickets 
here; 
https://www.bigptaraffle.co.uk/support/mob
berley-cep-school-wa16 
 
 
 
 

 Virtual Book Fair 
 
Dear Parents, 
  
We are always keen to promote reading at 
Mobberley and always hold book fairs 
throughout the year at school which you very 
kindly support. As you will remember we held 
a Virtual Book Fair in the Autumn Term with a 
company that hosts virtual book fairs and it 
was very well received by parents, teachers 
and school staff. 
  
We have booked our Summer Virtual Book Fair 
to run from today (Friday) until Sunday 11th 
July (midnight). The company, Books for Bugs, 
has over 1000 brand new, popular children's 
books at just £2.50 each. 

  
Just visit www.booksforbugs.co.uk/shop and 
choose your books. At the checkout stage, 
complete the billing details as normal but at 
the delivery details stage, you just add 
your child's name and class and Mobberley 
School WA16 7RA as the delivery address. 
 

If you need any further help, please look at 
- https://booksforbugs.co.uk/virtual-book-fair-
info-for-parents/ 

  
The books will be dispatched to school where 
we can then hand your child their book to take 
home to share with you. 

  
Mobberley School will receive a free book for 
every 5 sold so every book counts! 

  
I hope you can support again. 
  
Kind regards 

  
Kirsty Anderton, English Lead. 
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